February 4, 2022

Dear Families & Friends,

We hope you and your loved ones continue to be Covid free and doing well. The last two weeks of testing results have returned only one breakthrough positive case among our staff. Thanks be to God all of the Residents continue to remain Covid free.

We regret that we have had technical difficulties on both sides with Sign-Up Genius, however we continue to work on resolving the issues. In the meantime, we encourage you to schedule a visit with your loved ones by calling directly:

2<sup>nd</sup> & 3<sup>rd</sup> Floors - Sr. Cecilia 4<sup>th</sup> & 5<sup>th</sup> Floors - Sr. Mary William

It is important to call the Sisters and not the Nurses Stations. For your protection and the protection of the Residents we are doing a rapid antigen test before all visitations. Please arrive fifteen minutes prior to your visit. Visits for the time being remain in the Conference Room.

Remember, if you take your loved one out of the building, we count on you to assure their safety. Please coordinate outings with Sr. Cecilia and Sr. Mary William. If the Resident stays outside the facility for more than 24 hours, they will need to stay in their rooms for one to two days under observation.

Valentine's Day is just around the corner, don't forget to order a Val-A-Gram for your loved one, orders are due in by Feb. 8<sup>th</sup>. Thank you very much for your support of this fun-raiser.

Please call me with any questions or concerns regarding visitations at 651-227-0336.

During this month of the Feast of Our Lady of Lourdes, we ask her to intercede for us in keeping everyone healthy and Covid Free.

God bless you all!

Mother Theresa

Little Sisters of the Poor

mother theren